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Attention of the Commission is drawn to a news item

published in a daily newspaper namely Syandan Patrika, dated

2910412024, Monday, wherein, it is inter alia reported that there

is acute shortage of drinking water in GBP Hospital and its

premises and as a result, not only the indoor patients and their

relatives but also the outdoor patients are suffering from water

crisis and there is no step taken immediately to minimize the

crisis by the hospital authority and the Health Department.

Adequate supply of drinking water is an essential service

to be ensured by the Hospital authority and any deficiency in

doing so would amount to gross violation of human rights. In

this hot weather if adequate and safe drinking water is not made

available, there will be severe health hazard and the common

man will be easy prey of it.

The Commission therefore, takes note of the situation as

reported prima facie and thought it appropriate to issue an

urgent notice to the Medical Superintendent of AGMC & GBP

Hospital to submit a repofi in respect of the water crisis as

reported in the news item.

The Commission also considers it appropriate to bring the

issue to the notice of the Seeretary, Health & Family Welfare

Department, Govt. of Tripura to take note of any such situation

and submit a report to the Commission.
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List it on2010512024.

Send a copy of this Order along with the copy of the news

item to the Medical Superintendent, AGMC & GBP Hospital

and the Secretary, Health & Family Welfare Department, Golt.

of Tripura.
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